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Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: Year 9 Student progress and Feedback evening 

We are extremely excited to invite you to the upcoming Year 9 Student progress and Feedback evening (formerly 

parents evening) on Thursday 7th December from 4.30-7.00pm.  

We would like to see every student and every parent/carer attend this evening. All of the staff at the Academy 

will be here to help and support, please do make the most of this fantastic opportunity.  

This event will have a different feel to a regular parents evening that you may have previously attended but the 

flexibility of the evening will allow you and your child to receive more feedback and support for in school and at 

home learning, whilst making this a more enjoyable evening.  

The evening will include; 

 Student progress report collection 

 Information from subject staff- subject teachers will provide specific feedback and key messages on how 

to improve (there will be no formal appointments to book) 

 Food and drink- we will be providing refreshments to ensure an enjoyable evening for you 

 Prizes and prize draw for students- exciting prize draw for those who attend and visit all of the subject 

areas including a Winter Tombola Stall and some traditional games to raise money for the local food 

bank.  

 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 7th December.  
 
 
 
 

  
  
Luke Borland  Jo Deeprose 
Assistant Principal Year 9 Learning Lead 
luke.borland@bexhillacademy.org      jolene.deeprose@bexhillacademy.org 
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